
 
April 28, 2015

2015 Annual Meeting of Shareholders 

To Our Investors,

Our 2015 Annual Meeting of Shareholders will proceed as planned tomorrow at 11:00AM at our Under Armour Headquarters in 
Baltimore. The recent incidents in Baltimore City have not impacted the area around our headquarters or our campus, which 
remains safe. Any further updates will be communicated on this page.
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